City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA Email: andrew@andrewdismore.org.uk
Web: www.andrewdismore.org.uk
Twitter: @Andrew_Dismore

Telephone: 020 7983 5529

Heidi Alexander Deputy Mayor of London for Transport



Andrew Dismore AM

Date: 02 April 2020

Dear Heidi,

Re: Tube Noise

I am writing to you again on the issue of tube noise.

I would be grateful if you could explore the possibility of introducing speed limits for the duration of the reduction in tube services as a result of the coronavirus outbreak.

I think this would come as a very welcome relief to the areas which still have significant tube noise complaints, such as Fitzroy Square, Finchley Central and Mornington Crescent, and is now possible without an impact on the capacity of the service.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Dismore AM

and Digner

Labour London Assembly Member for Barnet and Camden